
December 20, 2005 
 
 
 
To: PROSPECTIVE PROPOSERS AND ALL OTHERS CONCERNED 
 
From: Timothy Jecks, Contracts Analyst 
 
Subject: BD-0409-06/TRJ – Mezzanine for the Fire Training Center 
 
Due Date: January 04, 2006 @ 2:00 PM 
 

ADDENDUM #1 
Total pages:  1 
 
The information included in this Addendum revises, clarifies, or 
supplements the specifications and other provisions of the contract 
documents and is considered part and parcel to the RFP/BID 
Package. 
 

The following information was discussed and confirmed at the pre-bid 
conference: 

 No shelving needed 
 A list of all personnel working at this jobsite is required with full 

name and a copy of each individual’s driver’s license. 
 
The following questions were received from Superior Storage Systems. 
QUESTION:  How many stairways are specified for the mezzanine? 
RESPOSNE:  The County would prefer one stairway, but it is up to the 
Contractor to meet OSHA standards, which may require two stairways. 
 
QUESTION:  Will the stairs be internal or external to the mezzanine? 
RESPONSE:  It is up to the Contractor to make that determination. 

 
Failure to acknowledge receipt of this addendum on the submittal 
may result in disqualification of your bid response. 
 

      Signature on File 
_______________________________________ 

                                 Timothy R. Jecks 
                     Contracts Analyst 
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